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Eastern Cape GPSSBC Chamber: Request for agenda 

items 

 

The PSA remains committed to actively participating in GPSSBC negotiations, with the next meeting 

being scheduled for 11 October 2024. The PSA’s primary objective is to promote and protect members’ 

rights and interests by representing members in all negotiations with employers. In line with the PSA's 

norms and standards, the PSA is required to submit at least two agenda items per meeting for each 

bargaining chamber where the PSA is represented. To fulfil this mandate effectively, the PSA needs 

members’ input. 

 

As per the PSA Statute, it is essential that branches identify matters of mutual interest for negotiation in 

the relevant bargaining forums. The PSA encourages members to submit agenda items that address 

issues affecting members collectively. Members’ participation is crucial in ensuring that the PSA can 

continuously advocate for their interests. All departments under the GPSSBC are invited to submit 

agenda items to denise.lavery@psa.co.za by 30 September 2024. 

 

The PSA appreciates members’ ongoing support and involvement.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - EASTERN CAPE 
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